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 February 26st, 2013  

 EUROPEAN COMMISSION  

Avenue de Beaulieu 5/Beaulieustraat 5  

1160 Bruxelles/Brussel  

Belgique 

 

Attention: Mr. Karl Falkenberg 

        Director-General 

        DG Environment 

  

Dear  Mr. Falkenberg 

SAVE CORAL BEACH IN BULGARIA 

I would like to present myself: I am Atanas Rusev, an authorized official representative of 

SAVE CORAL BEACH civil association. I am addressing to your administration an appeal for 

support and monitoring.  

Undoubtedly, the European Commission already keeps a close watch on the information 

about the dubious number of illegal construction permits issued for the land of former 

camping Coral on the Bulgarian seacoast. Indeed, Coral is the last place on our ruined 

seacoast, still untouched by the immature investor’s hand and the irresponsible local 

administration.  

The monstrous Project whose future construction the authorities are trying to legalize  is 

outrageous: 2500 apartments and 1800 underground  parking places on the previously 

‚arranged‘ as no longer protected  area. Still, a large population of the extremely valuable 

spring marsh snowdrop grows there!  



As we all know, we have borrowed the land of our children and I must bring your attention 

to the irregularity of the permits, the missing infrastructure, and, above all, the disgraceful 

lack of environmental effect assessment official report. 

The importance of the matter especially in the last days of new political situation in Bulgaria 

demands your support and monitoring, which would be an immeasurable help to the 

process of saving of the last piece on the Bulgarian seacoast as protected area. 

Please, feel free to contact me for any further information, documentation, and unique 

photographic material. 

I shall be grateful for a quick reply. 

Sincerely, 

______________ 

Atanas Rusev 

SAVE CORAL  

 

Encl. Coralgate review 

 

 


